
Greetings!  We are excited to inform you of a great transition on the horizon for our 

family.  No, it’s not the new addition to our family coming at the end of May, though that will 

certainly be a joyous occasion.  The transition I’m referring to is our move to DeKalb, IL, to 

lead and develop the CRU movement at Northern Illinois University (NIU).   
 

Jesus’ compassionate words, “The harvest is plentiful, but the laborers are few,” still 

ring true today.  There are still pockets of the world that have been untouched by the gospel, 

and there are still college campuses in the U.S. where potential Christian leaders are not being 

challenged and developed to be the next generation of Christ-centered laborers.  Trusting God, 

we want to go and make disciples at NIU who will be fully committed followers of Jesus, de-

claring and demonstrating His grace in the gospel for the rest of their lives.    
 

We have researched this move and found that the cost of living is higher near Chicago, 

go figure.  Therefore, one major hurdle in the way of our move is our need for additional 

monthly support and new potential ministry partners.  Your partnership has been vital to the 

effectiveness of our ministry.  Through your prayer and giving we have been able to fully focus 

on helping turn lost students into Christ-centered laborers.  This postcard is a heads up that I 

will be contacting you soon via phone or email to tell you more about our transition and to 

share with you ways you can help us move forward with what God has called us to.   
 

We thank God for you continually! 
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